
 

Dear parents and care givers, 

Welcome back to another term of who knows what.  

Just when we thought everything was coming along just fine, it all crashed again. One thing I have 

noticed is that most students have taken the situation and just “rolled with it” and are getting on 

with what needs to be done. Some students are needing extra support and hopefully seeking out the 

support networks available.  

Its great to see so many young people out and about in their free time getting some exercise and 

fresh air, this is an important aspect of everybody’s life, as is staying connected with friends for 

support. My daughter sets up zoom calls with her friends and this has been a positive use of the 

available technology for her to remain connected yet at a distance so I would encourage you to 

suggest this to your young adult as well if they are not already doing so. 

With so many uncertainties at the moment with Trial exams, Major works and practical examination 

dates, one thing is for sure, no matter what happens, we will find a way to make it work and 

everything will work out in the end. I would encourage you to remain positive and remind your 

young adult of this and the need to persevere and have faith in the knowledge that we have their 

backs and are all working toward success.  

Formal Update: 

I have spoken with the venue, and I am in the process of moving the date to November, just after 

the HSC. As far as graduation ceremonies etc, we will have to wait and see how this all pans out so I 

will let you know once we are able to plan dates and conditions etc. 

 

If nothing else the last 2 years have been a resilience building experience that has shown us that we 

can succeed. We just need to do the best we can with the tools we have.  

Good luck and of course if you need to reach out, please don’t hesitate to contact Miss Arrigo, Miss 

Steele or myself at any time. 

 

Mark Crewe 

Year 12 Adviser. 

 


